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♦ Circle of Sisters - Our Circle of Sisters widows' group will be eating lunch, at your own expense, 
at Ribeye's Steakhouse in Nashville on Tomorrow. Please call the church office to reserve your 
spot on the van. The van will be leaving at 11:30 AM. 

♦ Village Storehouse Workday - There is a Village Storehouse workday this Saturday, October 
19th, from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM. This should finish up the room so it can be fully functioning! 
The work will be sorting through donated items, hanging clothes, folding clothes, and washing 
toys, etc. If you can help, please meet in the Family Ministry Center lobby at 8:00 AM.

♦ Vision Night - Pastor Luke will be leading us in a Vision Night on Wednesday October 23 at 6:00. 
♦ Senior Adult Venturing Out - The senior adults are venturing out to the Ava Gardner Museum in 

Smithfield, NC on October 28. The cost for the tour and the museum will be $15. They will be 
leaving at 8:30 AM and returning around 4:00 PM. They will be eating lunch at Holt Lake, at 
your own expense. Please come by the church office to pay and reserve your spot by Thursday 
October 24. 

♦ Coed Volleyball Pickup Game - The next pickup volleyball game will be November 5 in the gym 
from 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM. Everyone is welcome to come and join us!

♦ Senior Adult Venturing Out - The senior adults are venturing out to the Rudy Theater on 
November 15 at 10:45 AM to see their Christmas Show followed by a meal at Robbin’s Nest. 
The cost is $35 for the show and the meal. They will be returning around 6:00 PM. Please come 
by the church office to pay and reserve your spot by Monday October 28!

♦ Rocky Mount Parks & Recreation - Youth Basketball and Cheer registration has begun. If your 
child would like to participate, there are brochures with all the needed information in the Family 
Ministry Center and in the church office. Also, if you would like to volunteer as a coach, there is 
information in there as well. 

♦ Medical Mission to Uganda - The mission team traveling to Uganda in January with 
Westminister Medical Missions has one spot still available. If the Lord is leading you to 
participate in this trip, please contact Dr. Harden. 




